
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  1 4 –  M A Y  2 0 1 7   

Tony Wolf Pairs (Red Pts) 
19 pairs contested this Red Point 

event on 18th May. Congratulations to 

the winners and placegetters: 
 

Eileen Nicholas and 

Sue McGarrity 

 
 
 

 

 

 
2nd Place:  

Mary Hewitt and Fay Cashel 

3rd Place:  

Pauline Howe and Christine Derrig 
 

Welcome  
Meet our newest member, John 

Greene. We are very pleased to be 

able to welcome him to Macarthur  

Collegians. John 

has had playing 

experience but 

this will be his 

first time as a 

member of a club. 

He has already 

started playing on 

a Tuesday night.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Special Birthdays Galore 
We’ve been celebrating and eating lots 

of birthday cakes recently.  

Wishing a Happy Birthday to Helen 

Sherringham (80); Di Ellem (75) and 

Rinus Kole (80). Those OBEs are 

mounting up ! 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Unfortunately, at short notice, Rinus 

was unable to play Bridge on the day 

of his birthday celebration but rest 

assured we still enjoyed his cake ! 

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Past President 

Tony Wolf 

 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 

 

Welfare Officer 

Jenny Brown 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
Until next  time ….Sue  McGarrity 

GNOT x 3 Tues nights 

 6 June 

 13 June 

 20 June 
  

GNOT x 3 Thursdays 

 15 June 

 22 June 

 29 June 

REGISTER 

YOUR 

TEAM OF 

TWO PAIRS 

WITH VI 

MARTIN 

ASAP 

 CARD PLAY TIP 
If you are not good at counting your 
losers, then count your winners. Think 
about how you can create extra tricks. 
Check if you have an outside suit 
where you need to create winners or 
whether you may be able do some 
trumping of losers with the short suit 
(usually in dummy).  ABF NEWSLETTER 


